
    Language Arts...
Students completed a very successful time of presentations. As a class, we visited

NASA, outer space, the Salt Mines, sports, authors, religions, and many different kinds
of  insects and animals. In May, we will be finishing the Unit on sounds and music,

exploring literary pieces that coincide with the topic, as well as beginning a new book,
"The One and Only Ivan" by Katherine Applegate. 

Mathematics...
Students have been working
on making great progress in
their CCC Books. For a while
we decided to move away
from the CCC book and

focus on other tasks,
however this month, we

have decided to return to it
and make the most of it.

Science...
Students are working on
different kinds of plants

and how they reproduce:
mosses, ferns, conifers,

and flowering plants. The
topic goes well with Spring

and seeing th forest
change outside the

windows. 

History...
During this month,
students have been

looking at the different
Canadian Provnices and

Territories. They are
creating information

sheets and presenting
those to the class. 
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